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Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Oct 24, 2022 

I believe that this rule should be passed for a lot of similar reasons to other people who are for 

the passing of this rule. The amount of carbon emission we have pumped into our atmosphere 

since the industrial revolution is way too high and something needs to be done about what is 

happening to our climate. While this may not be a huge thing and much more should be done, it 

is a start to holding companies accountable and making them aware of what they are putting into 

the atmosphere. We have the technology to make it possible to have tighter regulations on the 

fuels that are used and being pumped into our environment, and we should utilize that. 
 


